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11t December 2019
Dear Parents/Carers,

Re: Year 1 - A Pirates Life for Me Performance

Next half term the children will be learning about life as a pirate in the past and they will be learning
about key individuals in History, such as Blackbeard and Sir Francis Drake.

The Year 1 concert is based around Pirates with a particular focus on the story ‘Pirate Jim’, which
the Year 1 children will be studying in Literacy and topic work. The children will be retelling this story
of Pirate Jim as part of the performance.

The performances will take place on Friday 7t" February and Monday 10*" February. A letter will
follow shortly about how to order tickets for the Year 1 performance. We thought it might be helpful
to have advanced notice of the costumes they will need for the performance. We would be grateful
if you could supply suitable pirate clothing or a pirate costume for your child. For example, cut up t-
shirt and trousers or stripy t-shirts/tops and a waistcoat. We would appreciate if any swords, guns
or hooks are left at home for this performance. However, eye patches, hats and bandanas can be
worn during the performance.

Clothing does not need to be in school until Monday 3™ February and should be sent in a named
carrier bag. If you have any queries please speak with your child's class teacher.

Thank you in advance.

Yours sincerely,

Miss A Gibbs Mr S Robson Mrs H Fagelman Miss L Elliott Mrs S Fletcher
Year 1 Teachers
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